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Village of Melrose, Wisconsin 

December 7, 2022 

The Village of Melrose Board of Trustees met at the Village Hall, on Wednesday, December 7, at 6:00 PM. 

All Board Members except Trustee Gilbertson are in attendance.  

Clerk Skilling attested to the Verification of Publication.  

 
Public Comment:  
No public comment.  
 
Discussion/Action Items: 
A. Discussion/Action: 2023 Proposed Budget 
The Proposed 2023 Budget for the Village of Melrose was available in detail for inspection for the general public. No one 
from the public showed up.  

 
 
Trustee Hanson makes a motion to adjourn. Second by Trustee Murray. Meeting adjourned at 6:32 PM.  
 
Megan Skilling - Village Clerk/Treasurer  


